Attention Viking Community,


As many of you know, the Blacklick Valley High School is proud every year to honor our veterans with our Annual Veterans Day Assembly.  This assembly brings together vets from all over the Blacklick community to get together, share a breakfast and some stories, and attend a tribute to all that have served.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This event becomes more and more popular each year, and because of that we are looking to do something more permanent.  Starting in 2024 Blacklick Valley High School will be starting a “Wall of Honor” to be displayed by the trophy case next to the high school gym.  In order to make this a success we will need one major thing from you; names. 
If you have a name you wish to add to the wall please click here to submit it. We are looking for anyone in the community who served in any of the main branches of the military.
This is something we at Blacklick are proud to put together, and with your help we can make this a success.  A permit memorial to honor all those who attended our school and went on to serve their country with honor. Attached are two examples of what the wall may look like when completed, as said before we want to start this in the 2024 school year.  

-Thank You,

Blacklick Valley Social Studies Department
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